
Friday, 3rd April 2020 

 

 

Dear Year 4, 

 

We hope you have enjoyed your second week of home learning.  We have 

certainly enjoyed seeing all the things you have been up to!  You have sent us 

brilliant Beaumanor writes, amazing art, marvellous maths work, remarkable 

reading, great gardening, creative cooking and even a film about slime! 

 

In the Webber-Jones’ house this week, we have decided to take up yoga (I can 

see some of you have had the same idea!) and you’ll be pleased to know we 

have been remembering to water the seeds! 

 

The Mistry family have been getting better at cooking.  This week we have 

made mini quiches, mini pies and different types of biscuits.  Yum yum! 

 

As it is the Easter break for the next 2 weeks, there is obviously no expectation 

for you to complete school work over this time.  In fact, make sure you (and 

your parents) have a well-deserved rest.  However, we thought if we made 

next term’s work available to you now then you could make an early start on it 

if you wanted to.  

 

For your next block of maths work, we have set you a Roman numeral 

challenge (all the resources and more information are on the school website).  

We have also set some spelling work on education city.  You should also see on 

Education City, we have set up a folder with times tables games in.  Of course, 

please continue with all the wonderful other activities you have been doing as 

well as keeping up with your reading.  

 

As always, let us know if you need any help with anything and keep sharing the 

fantastic work you have been doing.  

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you to your 

parents for all their hard work on your home learning over the last 2 weeks.  

 

Bye for now, 

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  

Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk 
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